
 

Please join us for  
 

Valencia High School 
African-American College Night 

 

Wednesday, September 21, 2011 

6:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m.  
 

Valencia High School MPR  
27801 N. Dickason Dr.  

Valencia, CA 91355 
 

Valencia High School will be hosting an African-American College Night.  The goal of this event is to 
assist students and their families in planning for college. All African-American students in grades 9-12 
and their families are encouraged to attend this event. We are extending this invitation to you to join us in 
our endeavor to make college a realistic possibility for all students in our community.  

There will be representatives from the following: 

UC 

CSU  

USC 

Hampton University  

College of the Canyons 

Financial Aid  

High School Counselors 

Princeton Review 
 

 ~Complimentary Dinner will be served~ 

Please RSVP 

To Maisah Howard  

cell: 661-433-5118 or email: howard6@sbcglobal.net 
    

 *Students from all schools within the Wm. S. Hart School District are welcome to attend!                     
*Please bring a copy of your student’s transcript with you if your student does not attend VHS.  

    


